Peco Controls Corporation
450 Montague Expressway
Milpitas, CA 95035

408 262-4050

Telex: 346-347

FAX: 262-6693

September 15, 1988

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region III Office of Inspection and Enforcement
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Sirs:

This letter is to advise ‘hat Peco Cuntrols Corporation
(address above) has shipped one unit yenerally licensed,
model GAMMA 101P containing 1090 mCi, Awericium 241,

special form, to our customer with name¢ and address as
follows:

Del Monte - Plant #106
County Trunk Hiway B
Plover, WI 54467
Attn: Fred Kowalski

This unit was shipped on 07/29/88 from Milpitas,

California under jurisdiction of our State of California

license number 3823-43GL.
Thank you,
PECO CONTROLS CORPORATION
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Debbie Breitzman
Customer Service

cc: Ray Babb, Peco Controls
Steven Baggett, USNRC
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